
 

 

Ogden Volleyball is excited to announce a new open gym opportunity for incoming 3rd – 6th 
graders. Come learn more about the game of volleyball and have some fun with Coach 
Jenni. Parents are also encouraged to attend. We will meet every Monday from 6-7 pm from 
June 2nd to July 21st. Please contact Coach Jenni with any questions at 
jenni.winter@ogden.k12.ia.us 

3rd – 6th Grade 

Monday’s 6:00 – 7:00 pm - Ogden High School 
June 2nd – July 21st  


